
Cortes Forestry General Partnership 2018 Questionnaire 
for the Community Forest Operating Plan Review 

contact:  Maureen Williams  ~  250-415-0878  ~  CFOPreview@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for taking the time to help with this review process and for your ongoing support of the 
 Cortes Island Community Forest 

 

Please review the Cortes Forestry Operating Plan (CFOP), July 2018 Operations Summary, and 
other documents and maps available on the CFGP website 

www.cortesforestrypartnership.com/documents-maps 
before answering this questionnaire.  

Please feel free to use extra paper as needed. 
 
 

1. Share your thoughts on how well the CFGP is meeting the commitments laid out in the CFOP with 
regards to each of the following: 

 
Forest Management 
 
 
Financial Responsibility 
 
 
Community Engagement / Communications 
 
 
Local Timber Supply 
 
 

 
2. How well do you feel the CFOP as a whole reflects the values, philosophies, and governing principles of 

yourself and your community?  
 
 
 
 

3. Specify any guidelines in the CFOP you feel should be added, removed or revised in some way. 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Please tell us anything else that could help inform the CFOP review.  
 
 
 
 
 

Completed questionnaires may be dropped off at the Cortes Library, Klahoose Multipurpose Building, 
Whaletown Post Office, Manson’s Hall, Squirrel Cove Store, or the Gorge Harbour Marina Store. You may 

also email to the address above.  A digital version is available at: www.cortesforestrypartnership.com      
  Please return by December 14, 2018. 
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